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Welcome Back Hazeldowners! 
We hope you’ve all survived lockdown, had a fantastic summer and a great start to the new school year.  Welcome 
to new Foundation children and families.  We hope that you support and enjoy PTA events throughout the year!  
They are loads of fun and all money raised benefits all the children across the school. 
 
                                                    Fundraising  
                                Update 
                                                     
                                                    Due to the Covid-19  
                                                    restrictions we sadly  
                                                    had to cancel our  
planned May discos and Summer Fayre.  
We really missed seeing you all! 
However, you all continued to support the PTA by 
utilising the textile recycling bank. We were having 
almost weekly collections and now have two recycling 
banks due to the demand. During lockdown and the 
summer holidays we managed to raise an incredible... 
 

£204.80 

 

Thank you!! 

 

 
Everyone is welcome!  For the first time we are holding 
this via Zoom. Please email pta.hazeldown@gmail.com for 
login details in due course.  Join us and hear about what 
we've been up to over the past year, the plans for the 
coming year, help us decide how to spend the funds raised 
and perhaps volunteer to help run the PTA or become one 
of our event volunteers! 
All subject to Covid-19 restrictions in place at that time. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
If you have any unwanted school uniform 
in good condition, we have set up the 
Hazeldown Extended Schools PTA – 
Preloved Uniform Exchange page on 
Facebook. This is for you to swap or 
exchange uniform with other parents. 
We are looking into selling recycled 
uniform online and will let you have 
details shortly. 

 

Your Children’s PTA Needs You! 
 

We are always told by new volunteers that they assumed we would have 
loads of helpers – this is not true!  If you can spare any time at any PTA 
events, which are great fun and raise loads of money for our children, 
please email us at pta.hazeldown@gmail.com, or leave your details at the 
office.  Your help is always welcome, but you are never obliged! 
 

 
 
Christmas Fayre - Saturday 5 December 
Disco – Friday 16 October 
Unfortunately, due to the current Covid-19 restrictions, we have 
made the decision to cancel the upcoming October discos and 
Christmas Fayre. We hope that at some point in the future, when it 
is safe to do so, we will be able to welcome you to our events. 
 

 

       Wednesday 4 November  
       7.30pm via Zoom 
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The PTA are looking at what type of events we will be 
able to hold in the next few months, subject to Covid-19 
restrictions in place at the that time. 
Please check out our pages on the school website, 
Facebook and Instagram for details. 
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